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I oppose the passing of LD 2283. 
This law is not in the best interest of our state’s residents and does not address the 
issue that existing laws are not being enforced. 
In the wake of the recent tragedy in Lewiston the government should focus on 
enforcement of our yellow flag law and ensuring that funding is available for that 
effort. 
Thank you. 
Casey Kundzicz
Sumner, ME


